[ naroAaps CNy4aitHOCTU Mbl,
Qyuenuxu rrumMHasum ConauHo,
nonanu B8 GLOBE, y3HaB o na-
repe B r. Cunnamsa, Tak ¢ 2004
roga Mbl B npoekTe. flareps B
Cunnamsa, Ha Caapemaa, 8 Hap-
Ba - Mbiccyy OCTAaBUNM OYEHb
xopowee snevyatnexHne, Obwe-
HWE C yYEeHUKaMu, Konneramm
SCTOHWMK, BO3MOXHOCTbL, ACWC-
TBUTENbHO, UHTErpUpPOBaTLCA.
Kaxaoe npebuieaHve B narepe
AAET HOBYIO MHMOPMALMIO, HO-
Bble 3HaHua. ExxeagHeBHbIe Ha-
6NI0AEHUSA NPUYYAIOT YYEHUKOB
K OTBETCTBEHHOCTH, pasBuBaloT
MHTEpEeC K NpuMpoae, BOCNUTHI-
BalT 6epexHoe OTHOWEHUE K
npupode. Mbl 04eHb TPOHYTbI
BHMMaHUeM K HaMm, Hanu4unem
06paTHOM CBS3M B BMAE NMUCEM
BnaropapHocTH. 3TO OCO3HaHUe
TOro, 4TO HawW HabnwaeHUs
KOMY-TO HY>XHbl, NpUAA&T 60nb-
WY 3Ha4YMMOCTb 3TOrO NPoeKTa.
Mol 6naronapHb! pyKoBoauTENsM
npoekTa, ropaAuMcsa TeM, 4YTO B
HEM y4yacTByeM.

T‘hanks to a lucky chance the pu-
pils of the Soldino Gymnasium,
having heard about a GLOBE camp
in Sillamae, joined GLOBE in 2004.
Camps in Sillamée, Saaremaa and Nar-
va-Joesuu gave us an extremely good
impression. Relating with other pupils
and colleagues in Estonia offers good
opportunities for integration. Each
meeting at the summer camps gives
new information and new knowl-
edge. Daily involvement in observa-
tions teaches the pupils responsibility,
shapes their interest in nature, and
develops sustainable attitude towards
nature. We are very grateful that our
work has been appreciated, we have
received letters of thanks, indicating
that our observations and work are
useful; this shows us the importance
of the project. We wish to thank the
supervisors of the project and we are
proud to participate in it.
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October 22, 2007

Alevtina Boboljova

Narva Soldino Gymnaasium
Tallinna Mnt. 40

Narva, 21001

Estonia

Dear Alevtina Boboljova:

Congratulations! In the October 2007 determination of the GLOBE Chief Scientist's Honor Roll,
Narva Soldino Gymnaasium has made the Honor Roll in the following categories:

Clouds for the four-month period ending in September 2007

This Honor Roll citation recognizes you and your students for providing measurements of your
environment in a way that is particularly helpful for research. On behalf of the GLOBE
scientists, the Earth science community, and all who participate in GLOBE, I thank you.

Since taking your first observations on February 25, 2005, Narva Soldino Gymnaasium has
reported data from 3890 student measurements. Data have been reported at a rate of 124
measurements per month.

Data reporting is a key contribution to GLOBE. It provides the scientists with what they need for
their research; it gives students information to use in their studies; and it indicates to all the
continuing success of GLOBE. I look forward to writing you in the future as you continue your
contributions to this Program.

Sincerely,

o

Dr. Margaret (Peggy) LeMone
Chief Scientist

P. O. Box 3000, Boulder, CO 80307 USA (Mailing Address)
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